
LFCA Board Meeting    December 10, 2009	
 	
Members Present:  Bev Franklin, Lois Misuinas, Sam Packer, Wes Cox, Nancy Thompson.	
 	
Members Absent: Al Brooks, Kathy Jacobs, Gloria Flick, Dave Wilson.	
 	
Bev called the meeting to order at 7:40pm.	
 	
November minutes were corrected and approved.	
 	
Nancy reported the proposed Eagle Scout project is still a “work in progress.”	
 	
Nancy referenced our article in the Springfield Connection newspaper, Dec 10-16 2009 
issue.  The article reported on a recent vote by the Fairfax County Board of Supervisors.  The 
board voted to ban most commercial vehicles, trailers, trucks, and vans from parking on 
residential streets within Fairfax County.  This ban is not as prohibitive as CPD (Community 
Parking District) restrictions, which the Lake Forest Community does not have.	
 	
The board has been notified by a property owner regarding a tree that is leaning towards his 
property.  Wes paid a bill for $650 for removal of the tree.	
 	
Wes has collected 2 of the 4 outstanding dues, with late fees.  There are still 2 outstanding dues 
that are the responsibility of a single owner.  Wes will continue efforts to collect by sending a 
certified letter with return receipt requested.	
 	
The problems with web access to an old 2005 data base have been corrected.  The problem 
occurred with the server.  Our current data base is password protected.  Should we change the 
password annually?  Lois will communicate with the web site manager.	
 	
Meeting adjourned at 8 pm.	
	


